
Career Fair 

Dear Parents and Students 

Greetings!  

Sanskriti School cordially invites the parents and students of classes IX-XII to participate in 
the Career Fair where we will deep-dive into diverse career domains. We are organising a 
range of panel discussions inviting the most prominent universities in India and 
Overseas. The speakers will help students understand the various programs, courses, and 
opportunities that are available at their respective universities. 
 

Date: Saturday, 22nd January 2022  
Time: 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

The details of the career fair along with the Joining link are sent via student’s section 
google classroom. 


